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Executive Director Scott B. Sanders testified before the US House of Representatives Ways and Means
Subcommittee on Human Resources on Tuesday, November 3, 2015. The hearing was titled, "Better
Coordinating Welfare Programs to Serve Families in Need." This document is the complete testimony submitted
to the subcommittee.
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